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CCHS Students and Families:

Can you believe we only have 3 weeks left of school? Even less for graduating seniors whose
last official day of school is May 25th.

All loaner technology still signed out to 9-11th grade students can be returned beginning
Tuesday June 1st. Graduating seniors need to return all loaner technology by May 25th or they
will not receive their diploma until they do so.

Loaner technology includes Chromebooks, cords, cases, and hot spot devices. Please
remember all students and guardians signed a contract before school started that clearly states
“by signing the contract, the student/parent agrees to the policy and repair or replacement costs
associated with it. The replacement cost for a Chromebook is $300.00” and “I understand |
WILL NOT receive my diploma if | owe money or have not returned my borrowed device.”

If you are no longer using your device(s), you are welcome to return them at any time in the
office to Mrs. Wilsey. Please do not bring devices to turn in on graduation day. That day is too
busy with all the exciting happenings of graduation and we would prefer you turn in devices
before then.

As always, with any questions or concerns please feel free to contact the office at

(269) 565-2463 or email Mrs. Wilsey at dwilsey@calhounhs.org.
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